
ORDER OF SERVICE 
January 16, 2021 

Welcome: Marjorie Ranglin  

Call to Worship: Marjorie Ranglin  

Children’s Story: Liwe Laluo  

Offering Call: Don Bunch  
Local Church Budget 

Scripture: Gary Gardner 
Matthew 5:3-12 

Congregational Prayer: Gary Gardner   

Special Music: Lise Mpile, Carissa Steen  
& Liwe Laluo  

Sermon: Grover Alford  
Locked In 

Benediction: Pastor Luke Steen  

SERVING TODAY 
Adult SS: Rajan Thambi, James Hamlin, Nelson Fontaine  

Head Deacon: Don Bunch 
Greeter: Sumesh Pandit 



Welcome to the Alpharetta Seventh-day Adventist Church! 
We’re glad that you’re here and have chosen to worship with 
us today. Our prayer is that you and your family will be blessed 
as we worship our Lord together. If you’re visiting today, feel 
free to fill out a Connect Card and drop it in the Prayer Box, or 
you can go online to our website and click on Connect in the 
menu. 

MARSH BABY SHOWER 

The Marsh ZOOM Baby Shower has once again been postponed 
and moved to January 24, 2021 @ 2 PM. Please contact 
Regenia for info. Paige and Ivan are registered at Amazon and 
Bed, Bath, & Beyond. 

EVENTS 
Prayer Line EVERY Night @ 8 pm: Phone 515-603-3162 
Passcode 960362# 

●Every Sabbath: Vespers @ 6 pm (SUSPENDED) 
●Every Monday: Men's Gospel Community @ 7 pm (SUSPENDED) 
●Every Wednesday: Loops of Love @ 7 pm 
●Every Thursday: Bible Study at the Pinson’s @ 7 PM starting Jan 21*. 

*Please RSVP by email to Rachel.p.braun@gmail.com no later 
than Monday, January 18, so that they can plan accordingly.  

●Marsh ZOOM Baby Shower: January 24, 2021 @ 2 pm 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Please contact Alex Tichy at aetichy@att.net to submit a  
prayer request.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

https://www.alpharettasda.com/
mailto:rag12367@gmail.com
mailto:Rachel.p.braun@gmail.com
mailto:aetichy@att.net?subject=Prayer%20Request


We’re glad to be returning to worship together as 
a church family! Let’s do so safely and mindful of 
others. In general, please maintain 6 feet of social 
distancing from each other on the church 
property, inside the building and out. Please 
refrain from shaking hands, hugging, etc. 

In the Sanctuary, rows that are unavailable for 
seating have been roped off. Obviously families 
can sit together on available rows, but please 
leave two seats between you and the next family 
on your row. 

Masks or face coverings are encouraged, as long 
as the CDC recommends them in public spaces. 

Before leaving the restrooms, please wash your 
hands using soap and water. In addition, hand 
sanitizer is available in the Foyer, and you’re 
encouraged to use it. You will also be safer if you 
make a habit of not touching your face. 
 

 

ATTENDANCE COVID-19 SAFETY GUIDE 


